
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
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Let us spend time this weekend with loved ones, being in the moment and enjoying each 
other’s company.  

Hedgehogs - Have been developing their typing skills on the chrome books. 
They have learnt a few new keys. Space bar, backspace and return.  

Foxes  - Have begun their Understanding Beliefs unit on the Christmas sto-
ry. They have looked at pictures of the Nativity scene 
and talked about who is in them and their significance.  

Squirrels - Have been turning the story of ‘Into the 
forest’ into a script. I look forward to seeing their act-

ing skills.   

Badgers - Have begun their sewing theme for this 
term. They are getting better at threading needles and exploring different 

stitches.  

Rocket Readers  Please colour in a star each time your child 
reads with you at home or you share a book together. In 
Years 3 - 6 please add in a new word which you have dis-

cussed the meaning of.  

 

The Rocket Reader slips will be collected in on Monday 20th November by the Class 
Teachers. 



 

Car Park 

Drop off and picks up will remain as they have done with 

A -  K  at 8:30 Pick at 3:15 and L-Z at 8:45 and 3:30pm. 
Please do try and stick to your slot. The gate in the morn-

ing will close at 8:50am. 

Mondays are still a very sticky 
day due to events in the village 
hall. I appreciate your patience 
and understanding at the very 

busy times.  

Advanced warning - 20th November Monday. Brian Hardy, 
Church Warden,  passed away over half term. His funeral 

is at 1:30pm followed by the wake at the village hall. 
Therefore this afternoon will be extremely busy. Staff will 
be parking their cars on school site and the overflow car 

park will be open. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

Road Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

If you are interested please go to the information on the link below 

: https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?
record=9269 

 Funky Parent & Carer Webpage  

Let's redirect parent & carer questions from your inbox to this groovy webpage! 

Share this link with parents & carers: 

                                  ttrockstars.com/parents/ 
What's included? 
 Importance of times tables 
 TTRS intro video 
 Parent guide PDF 
 FAQs answered 
 Free downloadables 

https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269
https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9269


 

 Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs— Indiana 

Foxes— Lilly M 

Squirrels— Lulu 

Badgers — Ivan 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Emma, George Y, Sophia H, Dolly, Esther, Frankie, 
Ronny, Laycie, Sydney, Patience, Ayshe and Alfie 

   A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs— Krasimir 

Foxes— Caleb 

Squirrels— Evie 

Badgers— Amos 



Future Dates: 

17th November—Children In Need—Challenge yourself and be SPOTacular 

20th November—Flu vaccine in school—please make sure you have completed the online form 
to consent or decline 

24th November—Carolathon at Fremlins Walk—information to follow 

24th November—bring in a chocolate  donation for the chocolate bingo 

1st December—Chocolate bingo 

13th December—Badger class going to sing at Ledian Gardens—more 
information to follow 

13th December—Nativity 

14th December—Christmas Lunch 

14th December—last day of Term 2 

15th December—Inset Day 

2nd January—Term 3 starts—children return to school 

All Parents / Carers are welcome to join us at the church on a Friday 
at 8:50 for celebration worship.  The Year R children who we feel are 
ready are now joining the whole school for Worship.  Please speak 
to Mrs Butterfield to find out .  We would love to see as many par-
ents as possible on a Friday morning for worship. 

Open Events for New Year R joining us in September 
2024 - Please contact the office to book a slot: 

Tour Dates are: 

16th November at 9:15am 

20th November at 11am 

Four families per tour   
    

PE days 

 
Hedgehogs - Monday and Tuesday 

Foxes— Tuesday and Thursday 

Squirrels - Tuesday and Thursday 

Badgers - Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Children must come into school in active wear on these days 
with black trainers. Children can wear active uniform every-
day as that is our main uniform. On these days NO ear-rings 
can be worn. If your child cannot take them out please 
remove before they come to school on that day. On other 
days studs are acceptable at school but NO hoops due to 

health and safety.  


